
 

 

"Farewell Florine, we will miss you!" 

Created and Posted by Ed Kolybaba 

Jul 13, 2013 

Rotarians and their partners from the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise gathered together at the 

home of Dan (club member) and Wendy Hillbrecht on Saturday, July 13th to send off the club’s 

Rotary Youth Exchange Student, Florine Dieu, who will be departing for her home in Villers-

Perwin, Belgium on July 22nd.  Guests of the Hillbrecht’s enjoyed a delicious meal consisting of 

a roasted pig from a barbeque spit and plenty of salads and other delights brought in by the 

guests. 

 

Former RYE student Felix Husfeldt from Germany, who has been visiting with the club 

Rotarians and staying with the Hillbrechts since June 26th was also in attendance.  Felix was 

hosted by the club during the 2010-11 Rotary year.  

Ken and Barb Davidson, Dan and Wendy Hillbrecht and Josh and Lindsay Stehmeirer hosted 

Florine during her exchange experience in the Okanagan. 

 

Check out the Gallery of Photos site page for photos from the fun filled celebration. 

 


